
      We are so glad you are here today!   
  

 Sunday School  10:00 a.m. 
 Morning Service  11:00 a.m. 
 No Evening Service 
  

 We hope you will experience the love of God in our service. 
  Please sign the “Ministry of Friendship” book  with your   
name and address, so we have record of your attendance. 

MONDAY:  Taylor Hawes Baby Shower, 7 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY:   AWANA, 6:30 - 8:15 p.m. 
     **103 clubbers last week!!!** 
  Youth Group, 6:30 - 8:15 p.m. 
  Bible Study & Prayer, 7:00 - 8:00 p.m.  

NEXT SUNDAY: Thanksgiving Dinner following 
                                   the morning service 
 Annual Business Meeting, 
                                   1:15 p.m. 

 

Morning Worship 

Announcements / Prayer / Offering 

Worship in Song:  Joy of the Lord 

 Hallelujah, What a Savior 

 Grace Alone 

 Just as I Am 

Special Music:  Sandy Anderson 

Message:  Veterans Day Reminds Us to Pray 

 I Timothy 2:1-8 

November 16 - Teen Fellowship 

                                                           All boxes need to be  

                                                            turned in TODAY.  If  

                                                             you forgot your box,  

you can drop it off at First Reformed Church (348 E Main 

St, Fremont) by November 16. 
 

 

The Leadership of First Baptist Church recommends  

that the following individuals be re-affirmed  

to serve in their respective offices:  

   Elder:  Tim Bont 

   Deacon:  David Crabb, John Guikema, and Steve Passage 

 

   An official ballot will be distributed at the annual meeting  

   next Sunday, November 18.   Anyone is welcome to attend   

   the meeting, but only members are eligible to vote.  

  Thanks to all who helped with the woodcutting day on  

  November 3rd.  Many hands make light work! We had a  

  great turnout of men and the wood was cut, split and   

  loaded in no time.  All the wood was taken over to Pepeô  

  and Rosina, unloaded, and stacked.  Now they are all set  

  with their wood supply for the winter!  Rosina made us  

  all a wonderful authentic Mexican lunch. Pepeô and  

  Rosina are so appreciative! Thank you so much!  

 

Please continue to collect magazines, calendars,  
greeting cards, etc. to use for decorating new calendars!   

There will be a small display of these decorated calendars  
on the board in the foyer for you  to view  soon. If  you have  

any questions, please see Barb Crabb. 

Please stop by the table in front of the  
Missions Display and sign the Christmas 

cards for our missionaries. 

If you can help decorate FBC for the  
Christmas season, please let Patsy Beecham 

know.  (231-301-5138)  This will need to be 
done the week after Thanksgiving. 

Join us on Tuesday, November 27, at  
7 p.m. to support the nonprofit Espwa 
Boutique in Rockford that sells Haitian 
made goods and sends the money 

back to Haiti. We'd love to have church ladies join MOPS 
in supporting this ministry.   

  Thank you to our church family for  

  the prayers, cards, visits, and words  

  of encouragement given to us during 

our ten-week adventure while Stan was in Butterworth and at 

Transitional Health.  We praise God for the healing He has 

given.  It is so good to be back home, and we are looking forward 

to being in church again soon.  Love, Stan and Rose Griswold 



PRAYER CHAIN ACTIVATION 
E-Mail:  jlgoorhouse@sbcglobal.net  

or 924-3435 

FBC ELDERS 
John Beecham 
Jim Boerema 

Tim Bont   
 

FBC DEACONS 
Chris Anderson  
Steve Arcello 
David Crabb 

Dave Gardenour  
Jon Geeting  

John Guikema 
Steve Passage 

Month of  October 2018  
 Amount Budgeted  Amount Given 

General Fund: $ 29,773.00 $32,416.22 
   

 
Dr. Steve Witter  
Senior Pastor  

drsteve@fbcfremont.com  
231-335-3054  

 

Pastor Steve Summerfield  
Visitation Pastor  

pastorsteve@fbcfremont.com  
231-944-3589  

51 W. Oak · PO Box 150 · Fremont, MI  
Phone: (231) 924-3110 

E-Mail: fbcoffice@fbcfremont.com 
  Web Site: fbcfremont.com 

Pray For Our Military  
 Families of the Week:  

 

Michael Gearhart - S. Korea 

Parker Jamieson - Marines, CA 
Dru Nestle - Navy, Japan (Dawn Marek) 
Zac Norris - Africa 
Dave Stitt - Guards   
Ben Strautmann - Reserves (Witterôs son-in-law) 

Pauline Afman: Home  
Barb Breuker:  Transitional 

Brandon Corwin:  Home 
Mary Dean: Medical Care 

Irene Ekkel:  Home 
Shirley Eppink:  Trillium Springs 
Linda Guikema: Fountain View 

 Marion Hines:  Home 
 Audrey Kemmerling: Home  

 Al & Erma Murphy:  Home 
 Phyllis Norris:  Fountain View 
 Ruth Wingelaar:  Medical Care  

THIS WEEK: Team 3     NEXT WEEK: Team 4 

Usher Schedule  

 

TODAY:  
 AM: Lisa Arcello, Carolina Heredia-Contreras 
 PM: No evening service 
 

NEXT WEEK:   
 AM: Chris & Mayleah Corwin, Angie Frye 
 PM: No evening service 

 

 

 

LEONA BENNETT (Sarah Boeremaôs sister) continues her recovery at Mary Free 

Bed and is improving greatly. PRAISEðHer discharge date is November 15! 

SHERWOOD BREUKER had an injection in his back last week. Pray that it will 

provide him some relief. 

PAM DYKMAN (Joyôs daughter-in-law) has chemo on Wednesdaysðplease pray 

that she can tolerate it well.  

EMERSON ECKERT is experiencing several health issues. 

JOANNE GRASLEY continues her recovery after rotator cuff surgery last week. 

TIM AND MAETTA HENRY are serving in Thailand for the month of November. 

STAN GRISWOLD was discharged from THS on Thursday and is HOME!! Praise 

the Lord! Please continue to pray for physical strength for both Stan and Rose.  

DAWN MAREK had throat surgery on Friday.  She will be unable to talk for a 

while after surgery.  Please pray for a full and speedy recovery. 

DEAN MOON is recovering at home. 

SUE PIEFER (Connie Hickôs sister-in-law) was diagnosed with stage 4 cancer  

and only has a few months to live. 

ANNUAL MEETING - that the church would be unified as decisions are made  

next week. 

UNSPOKEN REQUESTS 

THOSE WITH ON-GOING PRAYER NEEDS: 

STEVE ARCELLO:  PTL - He has gone back to work!! 

BRANDON CORWIN:  On-going health issues  

ARDEL & IDA FOX (Fay Eckert's parents):  Both facing health issues 

DAVE GLOCK (Barb Crabb's dad):  Cirrhosis of the liver 

DONNA OõCONNELL:  Home recovering 

DAWN PELL:  Lavon Halversonôs daughter is facing 6 months of chemo. Address: 

4803 W. 112th Street, Grant, MI  49327 

JOHN RYNBERG: PRAISEðMRI showed no growth of a tumor.  He is still on 

Chemo and on a trial drug/Placebo and wearing arrays for 4 more months. 

GERALD SLOVINSKI (Peteôs Dad): In failing healthðplease continue to also pray 

for the family.  

First Baptist ChurchFirst Baptist ChurchFirst Baptist Church   
November 11, 2018November 11, 2018November 11, 2018   

Nursery Schedule  

Building Fund Total  

$16,581  


